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= Washington Association of

- Conservation Districts

5 Things to Know for December 1, 2022

This issue of the Five Things is very brief.

Conservation

Is Everyone’s Business

Dear Thomas,



As we write this issue of the Five Things, we are sitting in the December 1 meeting of the
Washington State Conservation Commission. We are also facing difficult travel conditions due
to snow in the region. For these reasons, this issue of the Five Things will be brief.

1 - WACD annual conference report

* Good feedback. The chatter we've been hearing after the conference has been positive.
Folks did not feel pressed to run to different sessions. The overall atmosphere was fairly
warm and relaxed, with many great conversations occurring between attendees. The
sessions presented useful information and the speakers were knowledgeable and
welcome. One difficulty we faced was repeated problems getting the conference packet
delivered on time from the printer, so we may select a different printer next year.

* Resolutions. We will get the final resolutions posted and summarized next week.
* Bylaws changes. As with resolutions, we'll get these changes posted next week.

* Sponsors. We have a great suite of sponsors this year. It will take us a few weeks to get
the sponsor list updated. We include sponsors near the bottom of every issue of the Five
Things and we encourage you to get to know what services and products they can
provide for your conservation work.

2 - Legislative Day is set for February 8

Please mark your calendars for February 8 for Legislative Day. This event helps conservation
districts connect with legislators. Contact Ryan Baye for more information.

And that's it for this issue!

Recent Posts on the Hub

e Plant Materials Center update: December 15, 2022

* NACD seeks Soil Health Champions, offers scholarships to NACD annual meeting

¢ WeedWise Specialist and CWMA Coordinator Position Announcement

e Honoring 2022 Supervisor Years of Service Milestones

¢ RMA Roadshow Series: December 13th

e WSU: Least-Conflict Solar Siting

See the full list of Recent Posts at https://hub.wadistricts.org/posts/. Many news articles that
mention Washington State conservation districts are shared on Flipboard. In the WACD Reading
List we capture many articles of interest to segments of our community.

Partners are important!

Find our list of partners at https://hub.wadistricts.org/wacd/partners-sponsors/partners/.




® Friends of NACD - Your contributions provide funding for technical assistance grants to
conservation districts.

* Washington Conservation Society - WCS is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization so your

contributions are tax-deductible. If you make purchases through Amazon Smile, a
portion of your purchases goes to WCS in support of their programs and initiatives

We appreciate our great sponsors

Many thanks to our generous sponsors for helping us support Washington State's conservation
districts: https://hub.wadistricts.org/annual/202 1meetings/conference/#sponsors
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Pass it on!

Please pass this newsletter on to others in our conservation community so they can subscribe
and be as informed as you are!

Visit the Hub to stay informed!
https: //hub.wadistricts.org
We welcome your feedback
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